
 

 

Date: 02/04/2020 

Ref.: M-20-1043 

M/S DUBAI FINANCIAL MARKET 

Att. Mr. Hassan Abdulrahman Al Serkal 

Executive Vice President  COO,  

Head of Operations Division 

Dubai  UAE 

Dear Sir, 

1043-20-M 
 

 
 

 
 

. 
 

 

Subject: Banks & Public Shareholding Local 
Listed Companies Exposure to (NMC) Healthcare  

and Sister Companies 
NMC

 

With reference to the above subject and to your email 

dated 02.04.2020, kindly be informed that we have a 

contractual relationship with the NMC Group as a 

health care provider and this relationship has not 

resulted any financial obligations from them to our 

company as of today. Also, we do not have with the 

subsidiary or sister companies of the group any 

relationship of any kind. 

NMC

Best regards,  

Ramez Abou Zaid 

General Manager 

  

 

 


